

Reporting Post BOM Meeting - Agreed Report

Information discussed at Board of Management Meetings is of a confidential nature.

At the end of each Board meeting, the Board will decide what matters may be reported on to staff, parents etc.

Date of Board of Management Meeting 11th June 2020

Information for reporting to Staff following meeting of the Board

- Circular letters and correspondence with regard to State Examinations, staff in-service and other school matters from the DES, LMETB, NCCA and Navan Education Centre were highlighted to the Board.
- Information for schools from the Government's Chief Medical Officer about the Covid-19 virus was discussed. The Board also considered the implications of school closures for students, parents and staff, and in particular, students taking state examinations in June 2020.
- The Policy for Admission to Bush Post Primary School 2021/2022 was proposed and ratified by the Board Members
- The difficulties and challenges with online learning were discussed and the work undertaken by staff and supports provided to students and parents was commended.

Information for reporting to Parents following meeting of the Board

- Circular letters and correspondence with regard to State Examinations, staff in-service and other school matters from the DES, LMETB, NCCA and Navan Education Centre were highlighted to the Board.
- Information for schools from the Government's Chief Medical Officer about the Covid-19 virus was discussed. The Board also considered the implications of school closures for students, parents and staff, and in particular, students taking state examinations in June 2020.
- The Policy for Admission to Bush Post Primary School 2021/2022 was proposed and ratified by the Board Members
- The difficulties and challenges with online learning were discussed and the work undertaken by staff and supports provided to students and parents was commended.

Signed: A-M. Januar	Chairperson, Board of Management
Date: 17/09/2020	